ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF TEACHER QUALITY
2007 - 2008 BEGINNING ADMINISTRATOR SPRING FOLLOW-UP TRAINING INFORMATION

April 2008
The Arkansas Department of Education Office of Teacher Quality will host the Beginning Administrator Induction Spring Follow-Up Training on Tuesday and Wednesday, April 29 and 30, 2008.  This required one (1) day training is for: 

· Beginning Building Level and Curriculum/Program Administrators who attended the Summer Induction Training

· Administrators on an ALCP who attended the Summer Induction Training

· Administrators who need to make up a training session due to absence  

Attendance at this meeting (one of these two days) is required by the Arkansas Department of Education in compliance with the Rules Governing Licensure of Beginning Administrators. 

When and where is the training?
(  Tuesday, April 29, 2008  
7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
(  Wednesday, April 30, 2007 
7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
· The Holiday Inn, Presidential
Little Rock, Arkansas



Individuals arriving after 8:30 a.m. or leaving before 3:30 p.m. will not receive credit for attendance.
· Registration for one of these two days  is required no later than Friday,  April 11, 2008.
· On-line Registration for one of these two days is available at this Link
· http://ArkansasEd.org/reg/followup.htm
· Dress is casual for all meetings, and day meals are provided by ADE.

· Mileage and single occupancy hotel accommodations will be reimbursed.  Reimbursement information will be shared at the meeting.
· Attendees who live 50 miles or more from Little Rock may be reimbursed for accommodations for the one night prior to the meeting day.  Rooms may be reserved by contacting the Holiday Inn Presidential (866‑900-7625 or 501-375-2100).  Reservations must be made and paid for by the attendee.  Reimbursable expenses may not be placed on a school district account.  If circumstances arise making the reservation unnecessary, the attendee must contact the Office of Teacher Quality (683-1068) and the Holiday Inn Presidential more than 24 hours before the meeting to avoid being responsible for the expense.
Beginning Administrator Training

Holiday Inn Presidential
600 Interstate-30
Little Rock, AR  72202
Reservations: 866-900-7625 or 501-375-2100
Questions may be directed to Ms. Teri Dorrough in the Office of Teacher Quality (501-682-9850).

